Attention Montgomery County Community! 
We want to hear from YOU! The Montgomery County SPCA is partnering with the national consulting firm Schultz & Williams to create a strategic plan that will shape our organization’s future. Your insights are invaluable to us!
We’re launching a community survey to gather your thoughts on our strengths, challenges, and vision for the future of Montgomery County SPCA. 
Take a few minutes to share your voice! Click the link or scan the QR code below will take you directly to the survey, which will only take about 15 minutes to complete: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MCSPCA_communitysurvey
All responses are completely anonymous, so please feel free to be open and honest. Your feedback is essential to guide us in better serving our community and the animals we love!
Survey closes on September 1st, 2025!
Thank you for your support during this important journey! Together, we can make a difference! 
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